
  

Attention Supporters…. 
 
 

 
You’re invited to an event at the ballpark with the 

National Alopecia Areata Foundation 
 

 

The National Alopecia Areata Foundation and the Saint 
Louis Cardinals are teaming up to support Alopecia 

Areata Awareness Month in September!  We’re asking for 
your support in this National League showdown as the 

Cardinals take on the Brewers! 
 

Friday, September 13, 2019 at 7:15 PM 
 

Saint Louis Cardinals vs. Milwaukee Brewers 
 

1st/3rd Base Loge Tickets: $20.00 

 
GIVEAWAY ALERT! Adult, Cardinals Hockey Sweater to first 30,000 

fans!!! 

 

How to Order: 
 

1. Visit www.cardinals.com/alopecia to order tickets online. 
2. Call (314) 345-9000 to speak to an attendant.  Phone lines are open during 

business hours.  At the start of your call, be sure to reference the Alopecia 
Awareness Promotion. 

3. For additional questions, contact Tanisha Stanciel at naafstl@gmail.com  
 

DEADLINE TO ORDER TICKETS IS THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 12. 

http://www.cardinals.com/alopecia
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